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The proposed railings appear more elaborate than the existing which is regretted.   It is not clear that the new 

railings will, like the existing be concealed behind the hedge and the front wall.   No. 6 on the application form 

marks "No" against hedges but the existing hedge is important as it camouflages a length of the railings and 

this is an important factor in preserving maximum greenness in  the Elsworthy CA.   Wherever possible 

railings should be softened with hedge planting.
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